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Teacher: Miss Waghorn Date: 10.11.23 

 

Hello everyone. Welcome back after half-term! I hope you have all had a lovely 
break.  
What have we been getting up to this week? 
 

 In English, we have begun our new fiction focus on the genre of Suspense 
and Action.  

 We have practiced adding and subtracting using a formal written method with 
exchanges – they have all worked really hard on this and have grown in 
confidence. 

 We explored the lives of those living in Anglo-Saxon Britain.  

 We immersed ourselves in our new Science topic of Sound. We had a ‘silent 
sound walk’ outside and onto the field to listen to the different sounds we 
could hear. This led to exploring the question – How do we hear sound?  

 Designed our Christmas cards.  

 Created graphs in computing from data collected in class.  

 Reflected on the Creation story and how God would view the world he has 
created. 

LKS2 Homework – Crazy Creatures Writing Competition 

For homework over the next 2 weeks, we are challenging the children to write a 100-
word story! Today, they have taken home a Crazy Creatures story activity pack. In 
this pack the children will generate ideas which will lead to them writing a 100-word 
mini saga inspired by their creature. We will then enter each story into the Crazy 
Creatures creative writing competition for 7-12year olds and prizes for the best 
entries include: the children’s story being published in a book, a Young Writer’s 
Award of Excellence, a £100 National Book Token (for the school), a creative writing 
goody bag and every entrant will receive a bookmark and a sticker for their effort. We 
can’t wait to see what ideas the children create. 

 
Reading 
It is great to see reading done at home. Remember to sign the reads either in the 
reading section at the front of your child’s diary or within the week, the aim is for 

children to have at least 3 reads per week.  
 
Spelling 
I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from 
the statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so 
children are confident in spelling them. 
  
 
 
Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the 



weekly newsletter at a glance: Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E 

Academy (eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-glance 

 

Parents Evening is Tuesday 21st November and Wednesday 22nd November.  
Letters went out this week – if you haven’t done so already, please ask your child to 
bring this back so that I can confirm an appointment day and time.  
 
Thank you, have a great weekend.  
 
Miss Waghorn.  
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